
California Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Los Angeles Region 

320 W. 4~ Street, Suite 200, Los Angeles, California 90013 

(213) 576-6600 FAX (213) 576-6640 

Matthew Rodriquez 
Secretaly for 

Environnzental Protection 

Edmund G. Brown Jr. 
Governor 

January 9, 2012 

Mr. John G. Veyna 
John C. Veyna Separate Property Trust 
843 South Oakstone Way 
Anaheim, CA 92806 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AT FORMER 
ORANGE COUNTY NURSERY, INC, 13363 EXCELSIOR DRIVE, NORWALK, CALIFORNIA 
(ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SERIES NO. 125, Cl-9598). 

Dear Mr. Veyna: 

In our letter dated May 18, 201 0, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under 
Order No. R4-2007-0019, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In the letter dated October 4, 201 1, you requested the termination of the WDR coverage under 
Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 because the subject property was transferred to the 
Department of Transportation (DOT) on July 14, 201 1. The DOT is responsible for site cleanup 
and will propose a new remedy for the site. Therefore, you no longer need the WDR. The 
coverage under Board Order No. R4-2007-0019, for the subject site is hereby terminated with 
the exception of enforcement under the term of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact -the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620- 
6122 or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu, at (21 3) 576-6683. 

Sincerely, 

-- +Y- 
Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive officer 

California Environmental Protection Agency 

@ Recycled Paper 


